Reference: FS388653570
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 21/3107/FUL
Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning
permission 18/3642/0OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new
buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing
buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. M Wills

Address: 5 Kings Road East Sheen London SW14 8PF
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: We strongly object to the proposal on the basis of the unsuitable infrastructure of the surrounding roads for the
increase in traffic (including construction traffic during the development phase) that such a development will inevitably
result in.

The White Hart Lane and South Worple Way junction is already precarious being both narrow and right next to the railway
crossing, which causes a lot of problems (and queues) with traffic trying to turn right into South Worple Way from White
Hart Lane resulting in cars getting stuck on the level crossing. The road junction is not big enough, resulting in larger
vehicles having to mount the pavement which is dangerous for the many pedestrians (including young families with
buggies, children on bikes/scooters etc) living in the area.

South Worple Way is already treated as a rat run and this development will only increase the traffic along there and
leading into the Royals which is a quiet residential area with effectively single lane roads due to the cars parked on both
sides of the road.



